
Commissioner Scheff, 
 I am providing my feedback on the 5-year plan. I like the 5-year plan I think it looks great. I 
noticed in the 5-year plan in the Supportive housing pilot it says 3 developments were awarded 
but only 1 was completed. I think we need Money for I-DASH housing so that The Arc Eastern 
Connecticut & HARC Hartford can get the green light from DDS to start to build their 
Apartment projects. I also think we need to address the DDS & DSS Waiting lists. Also, it says 
there an addendum with results from the seeds of change meeting but that wasn’t included can 
you send me that information please. Thanks for listening.  
Varian 
Varian S. Salters, Self-Advocate Coordinator DDS Self Determination Division  
State of Connecticut, Dept. of Developmental Services DDS  
90 South Park Street 
Willimantic, CT. 06226 
http://www.dds.ct.gov/advocatescorner/ 
#itsnotokct 
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